STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS26182

This proposed legislative change updates the Idaho Unclaimed Property Act recognizing new technology
and processes used to re-unite unclaimed property with it's owners.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund.

Contact:
Senator Marv Hagedorn
(208) 332-1334
Cozette Haley, Idaho State Treasurer's Office
Ingrid Bolen, Idaho State Treasurer's Office
(208) 332-2979

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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